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Dear	PSA	Members,

I	hope	the	end	of	summer	brings	you	a	warm	blast	of	ideas	for
creative	venues	in	the	fall.	Thanks	to	Jackie	and	Bill	Steimke	for

hosting	a	very	nice	end	of	summer	party	August	20th	for	about	50
partygoers.		
I	have	conducted	several	Focus	meetings	with	committees,	which
has	helped	to	draw	attention	to	crucial	goals	and	methods.		

Each	year,	Pasadena	Society	of	Artists	holds	new	member
screenings.		The	next	screening	is	set	for	November	18,	2016.	
Candidates	for	membership	should	complete	a	New	Member
Application	and	contact	our	Director	of	Membership,	Marion	Dies.	
The	application	fee	is	$15.00.
Current	PSA	members	are	encouraged	to	recommend	fellow
artists	for	membership.	Direct	anyone	to	our	homepage	and	click
on	JOIN	PSA.	

Each	candidate	will	be	required	to	present	three	of	his	or	her	best
works	of	art,	which	were	created	in	the	past	two	years.		The
candidate	should	also	submit	an	artist	statement	with	each	work.
As	you	know,	the	benefits	of	PSA	membership	are	many	and
varied.		They	include:		(1)	exhibitions	in	group	shows,	(2)	artistic
growth	through	peer	commentary	in	art	salons,	(3)	participation	in
art-focused	programs	and	demonstrations,	(4)	networking	with
fellow	artists,	and	(5)	enjoying	our	reputation	as	a	prominent	91
year	old	art	society.

Publicity	–	The	new	team:
Social	Media	--			Jim	Marshall	&	Morgan	Hanner
Emails	to	guests	-	George	Miller	
Print	Media			--	Kent	Chesney
Member	News	(email	to	members)	Kruti	Shah

PSA	Members,	if	you're	on	Instagram,	please	follow	us,	and	tag
us	in	your	posts!	@pasadenasocietyofartists.	
If	you	aren't	on	Instagram	but	want	to	view	our	page	on	the	web,
go	to	instagram.com/pasadenasocietyofartists.	
And	please	share	our	Instagram	info	on	your	Facebook	page,
your	blog,	or	your	art	email	newsletter	so	that	others	may	follow
us!

Once	we	get	the	accounts	linked	together,	Morgan’s
Instagram	posts	will	automatically	pop	up	on	the	FB	page.	FB	is	a
good	place	to	link	to	articles	online,	post	more	photos,	and
provide	more	detailed	info.	It's	also	a	place	where	PSA	members
can	comment	and	connect.	Instagram	is	more	about	visuals	and
quick	info.

Exhibitions	–	We	have	discontinued	our	exhibitions	at	Women’s
City	Club,	because	of	the	feedback	regarding	a	variety	of	facility
issues	and	new	installation	rules.	The	Exhibitions	Committee
continues	to	seek	new	quality	venues,	so	if	you	know	of	a
suitable	place,	please	contact	Larry	Rodgers	or	Susan	Chesney.	

You	will	notice	that	our	program	Sept.	10th	is	the	Take	In	for
the	Library	Show.	This	salon	style	take	in	is	for	you	to	present
your	entries	to	the	group.

Exhibitions	Survey	–	Larry	Rodgers,	Director	of	Exhibitions,
mailed	a	survey	2	weeks	ago,	and	would	appreciate	your
response.		Thanks	for	your	support.	

Pasadena	ARTWALK		-	October	22nd		on	Colorado	Ave	!!	I	have
asked	twice	for	someone	to	be	the	coordinator	for	ARTWALK
2016,	and	have	had	only	kind	offers	to	assist.		Will	someone
please	take	this	one-day	responsibility?	
Thank	you,

Victor	Picou
PSA	President	

Art	Fair	in	The	Garden
Storrier	Stearns	Japanese	Gardens	has	invited	PSA
members	to	exhibit	and	sell	art	as	part	of	their	first
fundraiser	Sept.	24,	5:00pm	-	7:00pm.	Jim	Marshall	is	our
coordinator	for	this	event,	which	you	have	received	several
prior	notices	for.

The	address	is	270	Arlington,	Pasadena,	CA,	and	the	fee
is	$30	for	the	event,	where	you	can	enjoy	music,
refreshments,	fine	art	and	to	help	the	gardens.	

NEXT	MONTHLY	MEETING	
Saturday,	Sept	10,	2016

	Women’s	City	Club				

1160	N	Oakland,	

Pasadena,	CA

11:00	am	–	Board	Meeting	Garden	Room

12:00	pm	–	Coffee	Time	–	Lounge
12:30	pm	–	General	Meeting	–Lounge	

1:30	-	3:00	–	Take	In	for	Library	Exhibition
(A	member	interactive	time)	

Bring	in	your	art	!!
PSA	Members	are	welcome	to	attend	Board	Meetings,	

and	guests	are	always	welcome	at	our	general	meetings.

PSA	EXHIBITIONS
CLICK	HERE	for	more	details:

PSA	Members	Only	/	Exhibitions
RED	HOT		Exhibition	News:

October	Pasadena	Central	Library	Exhibition	
Take-in:	Saturday,	September	10,	Drop	off	starts
at	12	Noon,	Selection	begins	at	1:30	PM	or	earlier
until	3	PM.		This	is	a	FREE	exhibition	with	3	rules

and	no	artists'	statement	required.		
Please	refer	to	Call	For	Entries	sent	out	August	12

or	visit	PSA	website	for	more	info.		

FUNHOUSE	Take-in	&	Jury	Saturday,	August	27
10	AM	to	4	PM,	see	Call	For	Entries	
sent	out	July	27	or	visit	PSA	website	

for	more	details.		
FUNHOUSE	Exhibition	October	22	and	23	at
Lamperouge	Gallery	located	in	the	Brewery	Art

Colony	in	Los	Angeles.

The	Exhibition	Committee	is	always	looking	for
volunteers	for	all	aspects	of	exhibitions.		Please

email	your	interest	to:
	Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

The	Exhibition	Committee	wants	to	acknowledge
and	thank	all	of	the	volunteers	that	have	helped
out	at	all	of	the	exhibitions	in	2016.		We	could	not
do	it	without	all	of	the	help	you	provide.		THANK

YOU!!!

CLICK	HERE	for	more	details:
PSA	Members	Only	/	Exhibitions
Questions/Comments?	

Contact	Lawrence	D.	Rodgers
Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

626-802-7142	

Pasadena	Society	of	Artists
P.O.	Box	90074	|	Pasadena,	CA	91109
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